
 

Crime Informational - Bicycle Larceny    

   On Sunday, November 6, 2016, at approximately 3:08pm, and 4:14pm, the unidentified 

person was recorded on CCTV removing two tires from a secured bicycle on two separate 

incidents from the Bike Racks in the vicinity of 650 West 168th Street. If the identity of this 

person is known or if seen, contact Public Safety Operations at 212-305-7979. 

                                                         

                                       

          Remember to properly secure your bicycle by locking the frame and the tire to a secured 

bike rack using a non-cable/u-lock type locking device. 

Special attention to the Black Building and P&S Bike Racks. 
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